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The first Nordic Annual meeting was held in Morokulien, on the border between Norway and Sweden. 

The meeting would host a gathering of more than 70 participants from all Nordic countries. 

 

Morokulien is a significant place because of the peace monument and the peace bell located at the site. 

The peace monument that was erected in 1914 represents 100 years of peace between Norway and 

Sweden and the peace bell was built in 2014 by The World Peace Bell Park in South Korea signifying 

200 years of peace. Just like the monument represents the brotherhood between two nations, so did the 

Nordic annual meeting represent the brotherhood between the Nordic countries. 

 

Since the Nordic Annual meeting was held on a Sunday it also served as a Sunday service and therefore 

many more members also joined online. The Nordic sub-regional leader DR. David Hanna gave the 

sermon. 

 

The meeting was concluded with a picture of the Peace monument. 

 

 

 


